
 

 

 

 

Little Waltham CEVA Primary School ð Rainbow Bulletin No 1  

27th  March 2020  

 

Our Christian Value 

this week is 

Reverence ð The 

Award this week is 

for All the children at 

Little Waltham  

Our Super Skill is to 

Keep on Going ð The 

award this week is 

for All the staff at 

Little Waltham  

We decided that you can never have enough rainbows, so some of the children who 

have had to be in school this week have been painting!  

Hollie, Samuel, Henry and Trist an. 

Do you recognise the windows at the top? 

Well done to all of you for working hard.  Your teachers have been telling me about how 

you are keeping in touch and doing the work you have been given.  

Thank you for your photos and updates on what you have been achieving.  I hope I have 

managed to get all your messages ð make sure you use the 

news@littlewaltham.essex.sch.uk 

 

Thank you Digby and Kelsey for your answers to ôThe Big Questionõ this week - 

How have our Christian Values hel ped you?  

 

Digby  S has enjoyed learning about Palm Sunday from his brotherõs bible. 

We also learnt about the last supper. 

We feel very fortunate to be isolating at home in a warm house with the people that we love 

and we thank all the mums and dads that have to go to work at the hospitals to help people 

get better.  

Kelsey ð Jesus got hurt by people who envy him.  Before we start spreading rumours about 

other people we must think first.  Will it do good or harm others?  
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Joseph passed his level 1 of his touch typing today and would like to 

share his certificate with you all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope you are keeping all well and safe. Anna  has been very busy this week. On Monday 

we got some hatching eggs and Anna helped to clean and prepare the hen house so in 

21 days we should have some little chicks. She keeps working hard on her homework.  

On Tuesday Anna drew a rainbow picture as she said she hopes that all people will stay 

safe.  

Today we have been doing a butterfly.  

Hope you are all well.  

:)  

 

 

I have been choosing what subjects I would like to 

learn with my mum.  Today I learnt about King 

Richard 1 and did a time line of his life.  Here is a 

picture of me doing my work.  

 

From Theo T Elm S  

 

 



Emma and Jessie - A big thank you to my 2 helpers. Both studying hard and helping 

around the house. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, 

This week we have looked at dinosaurs . Sidney  choose a T-Rex to do a fact file on them. I 

was good at identifying what they eat and put two leaves  with no next to them and wrote 

meat as what they eat. But decided very firmly that their favourite food  is cheese. He is also 

helping mummy with the laundry and Daddyho with the garden.  

 

He is being amazing. And keeps breaking his day up with phonics. 

 

Here is a picture of the fact file 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bradley B  in Elm T spent his art lesson on Wednesday painting and colouring rainbows 

to put in our window to remind all the people walking by to keep smiling in these hard 

times  

 

 

 

 



Isabella  - practising her maths skills, English, art 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kylan and Sienna  have been busy each day with home schooling. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eva and Connie  - Both been busy working through our home schooling timetable whilst 

trying to squeeze in a walk in the beautiful sunshine. 

Hi Mrs Maycock  

 

We hope youõre all doing well and keeping smiling. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is Joshua doing some pond dipping this morning. We are trying to find out what 

creatures we found so that we can write about them. 

 

We have also been learning how to tell the time. Joshie has mastered quarter past, half 

past and quarter to and have been working on 10 past, 20 past, 20 to and 10 to today. 

 

We have started work on our 3x table also in between the work set on purple mash and 

my maths. 

 

Take care 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello 

Hope you are all well at school. 

We are trying our very to keep to a good routine.  

Digby  S is enjoying working from home with his new teacher òmummyó she is not as good 

as Mrs Wells but sheõs learning every day. 

Take care everyone 

The S Family and especially Digby x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


